
Monday, June 28, 2021:

Today was a successful fun and adventurous day! We had 45

elementary students in attendance at the EC.The campers arrived

with star balloons lining the drop off line to kick off Stars and Stripes

Week! Staff and campers were decked out in red white and blue to

go with the theme.

 Campers were served breakfast and lunch and participated in ice

breaker activities associated with academics. The gym was filled

with giggles and laughter! The children loved decorating the

sidewalks with chalk and playing outside with peers. 

 This week we will practice measuring liquids while making

homemade red white and blue popsicles. Goldrush treasure hunt,

games, and student favorite games are a few things on our agenda.

We look forward to sharing more updates with you and we are

working on our camp Twitter page.

Tuesday, June 29, 2021:

Red, white and blue craft after they learned about independence

day and our flag. Necklace made with paper straws and pony beads. 

 Kids are loving the games with Mr. Ellis and Mr. Snyder and the

energy they bring! Meals have gone well with the Nutrition Group.

Mr. Sebelin and the grounds crew have been a big help with use of

the EC. Off to a great start and working to keep the momentum

going.

 We have been utilizing the Remind App to communicate with

parents. Example “Water Wednesday” and turning in Emergency

Contact information. Posting on Twitter - Academics & Adventures

LASD -Mrs. Quinn @LAMSsummercamp

 Mrs. Kenny, Mrs. Andrew and Mrs. Zehner have been working hard

to register MS students recommended by staff. Lots of work to still

be done but we are working well as a team and having a great time

with our students. 

Thursday, July 1, 2021:

K-5 registration total 50 students 

 Students made red and blue popsicles and learned about

measurements and practiced pouring. 

 The students loved the games that were purchased!

 K-2 played Zingo (sight word game), Sight Word Bingo and

Headbands.

 3-5 played Boggle, Yahtzee, Math -24 game 

 Academically they learned about Independence Day, the history

of our flag and the meaning of the Stars and Stripes. Base line

assessments were taken and are kept in portfolio folders each

student individually decorated. 

 Tickets have been earned for the final week “Carnival” for

attendance, behavior and participation.

 Still registering MS students for their first week July 12th and the

Elementary students are excited to come back for “Camping

Week” 

 Thank you for the opportunity to keep our students engaged and

to grow over this camp adventure!

Rachel Quinn and Kali Andrew








